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Notice of plant name change due to the abolishment of  
production functions at Hiroshima Plant 

  

Nippon Paint Automotive Coatings Co., Ltd. (Head Office: Hirakata-City, Osaka; “NPAC”; President 

and Representative Director: Satoshi Nishimura, hereinafter referred to as the Company), 

announces the suspension of production functions and name change of its Hiroshima Plant. 

 

The plant has been transferring its production functions to the Okayama Plant, which was 

completed in February 2023. This decision was made since the transfer has now been officially 

completed.  

Since the technical, sales, logistical, and other functions of the Hiroshima Plant will continue, the 

name of the plant will be changed to the Hiroshima Business Office. 

 

◆ Overview 

Hiroshima Plant 

location 

1-30 Niho-Okimachi ,  Minami-ku, Hiroshima-City,  

Hiroshima 734-0057 

Date of name change December 28,  2023 

New name 

 

Hiroshima Business Office 

 

 

NPAC will continue to provide high-qual i ty  products that meet customer needs. 
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